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Dear Mr. P. Singleton,

As a resident of Calf Heath (for 15 years), | am very much opposed to the WMI proposal.
In the past 15 years | have seen the opening of the M6 Toll, the opening of the hard
shoulder on the M6, the quarry mining in neighbouring Shareshill (which is still ongoing)
and the opening of the Veolia Recycling Centre at Four Ashes, also The Cannock Designer
Outlet is well on it's way to being built which is due to be opened in 2020.

The proposed WMI would only add to this misery of traffic congestion, pollution and the
demise of our lovely countryside and it's wildlife.

I really don't see how this would benefit this particular area.

I have seen first hand the gridlocked roads i.e. M6 (junction 11 and 12 exits) the A5 and
the A449, whenever there has been an accident on the M6. | have seen the Air Ambulance
land on the M6 more than a few times between junctions 11 and 12. Which consequently
sends all the traffic down our country lanes (rat runs).

I urge you to stop this monstrosity being passed through. This village and the surrounding
villages can't take anymore.......

Kind Regards,

Mrs. A. Crocker

Mrs. A. Crocker





